
Ren Faire, Tallac Association
looking for volunteers
The Renaissance Faire is still looking for volunteers.

The  event  is  this  weekend  and  the  following  in  the  Camp
Richardson area.

For more information, email carl@valhallatahoe.com.

Volunteers for other Tahoe Tallac Association events are also
needed.

There will be a volunteer workshop at the Valhalla Grand Hall
on June 20 at 10am and June 27 at 6pm. Both are expected to
last about 90 minutes.
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